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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NOMINATION OF THE ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
Kuujjuaq, October 12, 2011 – The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social 
Services (NRBHSS) is very pleased to announce, following its meeting that took 
place on October 4, 2011, the nomination of Mr. Larry Watt as the Acting Executive 
Director starting from November 7, 2011. He will be replacing Ms. Jeannie May 
during her maternity leave. 
 
It will be possible to contact Larry Watt by email at larry.watt@ssss.gouv.qc.ca or by 
telephone at 819-964-2222, ext. 241 or by fax at 819-964-2277. 
 
Mr. Watt will also continue to ensure the management of the Department of Out-of-
Region Services. 
 
The members of the Board of Directors of the NRBHSS would like to express their 
best wishes to Ms. May during her maternity leave while wishing Mr. Watt the best 
of luck in carrying out his new functions.   
 
The NRBHSS is a public organization that was created in 1978 according to the 
James Bay and Northern Quebec Agreement. It is responsible for almost the 
entire territory of Quebec located north of the 55th parallel with respect to the 
delivery of health and social services to the residents of the 14 communities. 
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819-964-2222, ext. 275         

   
 

This News Release is also available on our website at: www.rrsss17.gouv.qc.ca 
 


